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Hello Parents and Cadets,

We will be having a fun night (Airsoft war, hayride, bonfire, supper) on Sat. Jul. 16 at Jeff and Maria Sommer’s house.  The event will begin at 5:00 at the Sommer’s and will finished by 9:30.  This fundraiser help Trevor Sommer, Derek Bok, and Ayden Otten with the transportation costs for an International Camporee they are attending during the last week of July.  Cadet-age boys, friends of Cadets, (9-13) and Cadet dads are welcome to attend this event.

If you have airsoft equipment, please bring it.  If not please call Maria Sommer @ 562-3224.  All boys are required to wear eye protection.  Goggles are available at the dollar store if you do not own a pair.  Head protection (such as a toque or a bandana) is also recommended, but not mandatory.  Please let Scott Meeboer know how many people in your family will be attending by Thurs, Jul. 14.

If you have any questions about this event, please call Scott Meeboer @ 289-668-6332.  Hope to see many of you there!!

